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What a great holiday! We have now returned with the promise of a brand new 

year! Our month started with Teacher Workday on the 7th. We will be having 

Huddle on Friday the 11th. Lots of parents like to come out for the excitement! 

TPRI Testing for grades Kindergarten-Second will begin on the 11th and continue 

the next week through the 17th. We have a Student Holiday on Friday the 18th for 

Staff Development. Then on Monday the 21st the District will be closed in 

observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

Of course we cannot forget that this month is also National School Board 

Recognition! We look forward to showing you how much we appreciate all you do 

for our school district and community. 

 

From all of at MES… 

“Thank you School Board Members for your dedication to 

Aubrey ISD!” 

 

 


